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——In Between—— 

November 14, 2018 

Sunday, November 18 

   9:45 am Sunday School 

 10:50 am Church Conference:  Vote on 

  Proposed 2019 Budget 

 11:00 am Worship 

   4:00 pm Chairo Rehearsal 

   5:00 pm All Youth (Grades 6-12) 

   5:00 pm Christmas Choir 

   5:45 pm Sanctuary Choir Sunday Rehearsal 

   6:00 pm Youth Snack Supper 

Monday, November 19 

   3:00 pm Church Staff Meeting 

   5:45 pm Girl Scout Troops 

   7:00 pm Building & Grounds Committee Mtg. 

Tuesday, November 20 

   7:00 pm Deacons’ Mtg. 

Wednesday, November 21 

   No afternoon or evening activities. 

Friday, November 23 

 9:00 am Christian Women’s Job Corps  

 

Worshiping Together 
November 18, 2018 

25th Sunday after Pentecost 

11:00 am 

 

Beware! 

Psalm 16 

Rev. Dr. Trey Gilliam 

Worship Choir:  The Sanctuary Choir 

Christmas Shoeboxes 

All shoeboxes are due by Sunday, 

November 18. Please place your 

filled box in the Fellowship Hall. 

For more information, please con-

tact Melanie Byrum, coordinator. 

Christian Women’s Job Corps  

Angel Tree 

If you, your Sunday School class or family is look-

ing for a way to help a family or individual in need 

during the Christmas holidays, you’re invited to 

connect with our Christian Women’s Job Corps 

ministry as they set up an Angel Tree in our build-

ing. On the tree will be paper angels on which are 

listed items for a particular person in need. For 

more information about this ministry opportunity, 

contact Pat Byrd, CWJC Director. 

Christmas Open House  

at the Gilliams’ 

Sunday, December 9th 

3:00 pm—6:00 pm 

620 Lakeview Dr. 

Murfreesboro 

Youth Group News 

While Elizabeth Villegas, our Minister to Youth 

& Children, is on maternity leave, all youth 

(Grades 6-12) will meet together on Sundays at 

5:00 pm. A snack supper will be served at 6:00 

pm, with dismissal at 6:30 pm. 

 

Nov. 18 Trey Gilliam, Leader 

 Pat Byrd & Jean Parker, Snack Supper 

Provider 

Nov. 25 No Meeting 

Dec.   2 Anna Pierce, Leader 

 Paul & Elizabeth Hollingsworth, Snack 

 Supper Providers 

Dec. 9 Youth attend Gilliams’ Christmas 

 Open House 

Dec. 16 Youth attend Christmas Cantata 



SERVING IN THE LOVE OF CHRIST 
Week of November 25-December 1 

Minister on Call  

 Rev. Anita Thompson, 395-0061 

Deacons on Call 

 Jamie Burns, 332-9461 

 Brandon Zoch, 862-5767 

Extended Session - November 25 

 Babies: Lisa & Scott Outlaw 

 Ages 1 & 2: Jessica Brinkley & Georgia Copeland 

 Ages 3-5: J.C. Doughtie, Billie Jo & Michael 

  Harrell 

 Floater: Judy H. Pierce 

Ushers - November 25 

 Carolyn Arrington, Pike Harrington, Mollee Frei 

 Lamm, Nat Riddick, Chip Rose, and Chloe Rose 

 Balcony– Keith Rawls & Isabella Woodard 

Sound System - November 25 

 Frank Britt 

Floral Offering - November 25 

 Worship Decorating Committee 

Home Delivered Meals - November 26 

 Frank & Penny Rose 

Food Pantry - November 30 

 Pansy & Robert Earl White 

Week of November 18-24 

Minister on Call  

 Rev. Dr. Trey Gilliam, 398-7321 

Deacons on Call 

 Nancy Freeman, 287-9104 

 Margaret Winn, 209-1495 

Sunday School at Creekside 

 Genesis Class 

Extended Session - November 18 

 Babies: Kari Pierce & Taylor F. Rose 

 Ages 1 & 2: Susan Earley & JoAnn Herring 

 Ages 3-5: Alex & Sarah Grace Britton 

 Floater: Melanie Byrum 

Ushers - November 18 

 Jane M. Hollingsworth, Spencer Matthews,  

 L. Taylor Rose, Peggy Springfield, Carroll 

 Thompson & Justice Zoch 

 Balcony–– Colby Hauser & Andy Woodard 

Sound System - November 18 

 Rick Burns 

Floral Offering - November 18 

 Charles & Patricia Hughes 

Home Delivered Meals - November 19 

 Edgar & Rosa Swain 

Food Pantry - November 23 

 Closed for Thanksgiving Holiday Childcare Volunteers Needed 

 . . . during the Christmas Cantata on the evening 

of December 16. With the cantata also being held 

on the morning of December 23, perhaps you 

might volunteer to provide childcare on the 16th, 

and attend the Christmas cantata on the 23rd. 

Contact Debbie Magette if you’d like to volunteer. 

November Church-wide 

Mission Project 

Throughout the month of November, 

we will be joining our fellow church-

es in the West Chowan Baptist Asso-

ciation in collecting items for the 

Christian Women’s Job Corps North 

Street House ministry. 

 

The items we have been assigned are: Rice, Dish-

washing Detergent, Toilet Paper, Shampoo, Sani-

tary Pads, and One Inch 3-Ring Binders. Collec-

tion boxes are located under the “Hospital Board” 

on the first floor hallway. 

FBC Security System Volunteers 

Scott Outlaw is putting together a security team 

to take turns monitoring our security cameras 

during worship services. If you would be interest-

ed in serving on this team, please contact Scott at 

252-287-6721. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 11, 2018 

Weekly Need $ 8,555.00 

Weekly Offering $ 9,720.51 

Difference $     1,165.51 

 

YTD Needs $ 384,975.00 

YTD Offerings $ 370,072.11 

YTD Difference $  (-14,902.89) 

 

Thanksgiving Offering $ 135.00 

Benevolence Offering $ 1262.00 

Thank you for your generous gifts! 


